
Changes in federal law will
End SNAP Emergency 
Allotments after February

Starting in March 2023,  
SNAP households will only 
receive one SNAP payment.
SNAP Emergency Allotments (EAs) are an additional SNAP 
payment that has been paid during the second half of each month 
since the pandemic started in 2020. 

Due to a recent change in federal law, SNAP households will no 
longer receive SNAP EA payments in the second half of the month.

Find help at:
dhs.pa.gov/SNAPcares


